
 

 

Welcome Back Panthers,  

As we embark on our 2020 Fall athletic season, the Athletic Department will look to begin practices for 
Football on Saturday, September 12, 2020, along with the rest of our athletic programs beginning on 
Monday, September 14, 2020. We will continue to follow all guidelines and recommendations set forth 
by the CDC, NJDOH, and the NJSIAA as we progress throughout the reopening of our Fall season. 
Moreover, in lieu of our current status with the pandemic, we are allowing room for flexibility in regard 
to transportation to home games and practices, which will allow our school district to safely transport 
our student-athletes under the guidelines set forth by the CDC. Students will now have the option of 
arriving to practices and home games on their own, based on location. Also, there will be a bus on site 
(Perth Amboy High School Main Campus) for those students who need transportation to our 
practice/game sites throughout the Perth Amboy community (Perth Amboy Youth Complex, Washington 
Park, and Dalton Field).  Upon arrival to our practice and game sites, all students and staff members will 
be required to partake in a screening process which is guided by the NJSIAA and conducted by our 
athletic staff. Once again, I look forward to another successful and safe Fall athletic season and we will 
continue to keep everyone updated as we move forward though our athletic website. 

Have a Panther Day, 

Nephtaly Cardona 

Athletic Director  
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